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                                                                                                                 Friday 10th January 2025 

A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER 

Despite the weather not being on our side to start the new year we've had a great first week back, catching up with 

our friends, playing in the snow and starting our new learning topics. 

Thank you for all the lovely messages on how we have handled the weather this week, we are never going to 

please everyone in situations like this but hopefully you will understand that it was important to make sure the 

staff got in safely first so that we could provide the best care and minimise disruption to learning for your children. 

Hopefully normal service will resume on Monday! 

Mrs Claxton 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to this week’s Stars 

of the Week! 

 

Attenborough – Noah 

 

Sharman – Harriet 

 

Lenny – Oliver 

 

Roberts - Elijah 

 

Whole School Attendance Figures 

Our target is 97% attendance. 

 

Attendance W/C 16.12.24 This Week 

Whole School 97.88% 90.38% 

Reception 98.89% 99.31% 

Year 1 96.67% 100% 

Year 2 99.52% 78.57% 

Year 3 97% 98.75% 

Year 4 95.29% 77.94% 

Year 5 99.05% 89.29% 

 

 

Sports Champion – DATE CHANGE 

Due to the athlete’s availability Lucy Robinson, 

two-time Paralympian will not be visiting 

Cumberworth on Friday 17th January.  

The date has been rescheduled to Friday 4th 

April. 

We will send further details closer to the event. 
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Reminders 

• Snacks at morning break should be healthy ones such as fruit, vegetables, cheese or yogurt. Crisps, biscuits 

and chocolate will be sent home, and a healthy alternative offered.  

• PE Kit - should be plain black/navy bottoms and plain black/navy hoodies/fleece. Grey and white 

hoodies/sweatshirts are not part of our school PE uniform or colourful leggings.  

• Nail varnish and jewellery should not be worn at school with the exception of stud earrings which should 

be taped over on PE days. 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

January  

21st –Safety Rangers with Year 4 

27th – Young Voices 

Harry Potter Organ Event at Huddersfield Town Hall for the 

remaining Year 4/5’s 

28th – Year 1 Multi Skills at Shelley College 9:30am- 12:00pm 

29th – Team Roberts - Energy Heros 

30th – Year 4 Cones Book Event at Bradford University – children to 

arrive at school for 8:15am 

February 

W/C 3rd Children’s Mental Health Week 

4th – Locala Reception Screening 

          Whole school wellbeing walk 

11th – Safer Internet Day 

          KS2 Girls Football Tournament at 5core, Waterloo 

12th – After school Spring Disco 4:30pm – 6pm 

14th – Break up  

24th - School re-opens 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


